
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
PLEASE BE ADVISED that the July 3, 2017 
regularly scheduled City Council meeting has 
been cancelled. 

 
The next Regular City Council meeting will be 
held on Monday, July 17, 2017, at 6:00 p.m. at 
the Norton Younglove Senior Center, 908 Park 
Avenue, Calimesa, CA 92320 

 

 
       Darlene Gerdes 

       CITY CLERK 


